CITY OF ABERDEEN

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE FOR

THE APPLICATION FOR ZONING RECLASSIFICATION OF

811 OLD PHILADELPHIA ROAD LLC, PARCEL 2569 AND 727 OLD PHILADELPHIA ROAD LLC, PARCEL 2570


The Mayor and City Council of Aberdeen will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, February 27, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. at their regularly scheduled meeting for the purpose of hearing the Applicant’s Case on the Zoning Reclassification for 811 Old Philadelphia Road containing 4.92+ acres and 727 Old Philadelphia Road containing 33.59+ acres.  The owners of the above referenced parcels are requesting that the said parcels be rezoned from their current B-3 Highway Commercial District zoning classification to the M-1 Light Industrial District zoning classification.

All interested parties are invited to attend the Public Hearing on Monday, February 27, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.  The meeting will be held in the Aberdeen City Council Chambers, 60 North Parke Street, Aberdeen, MD 21001.






PHYLLIS G. GROVER






Director of Planning and Community Development

